
Dates for your diary 
25th Feb -  Students return to school 
27th Feb -  Year 11 and Post 16 Reports to parents 
08th Mar -  Second Whole School Focus Day 
13th Mar -  Vision Testing 
13th Mar -  Class 4, 5, 6, 7 Big Bang Science Event 
24th - 28th Mar - Residential visit to Dol-y-Moch 

 

02nd Apr - KS4 Course Choices Information to Year  
           9 students and parents 
05th Apr -  Students Council Meeting 
10th Apr -  Student Baraza 
10th Apr -  Year 8 HPV 1st dose (Girls only) and  
           Year 9 HPV 2nd dose (Girls only) 

Class 8 Goes Green! 
 

On Tuesday afternoons this half term, Class 8 have been 
working with Elaine at Ryton Organic Gardens to maintain a 
garden space as part of their CoPE course. Students have 
been excellent at developing skills to prepare a garden for 
Spring time. They have created bug hotels, bird feeders and 
looked at how to correctly sow seeds. It has been a really  
rewarding experience with students participating fully and 
showing their green fingers! 

Corley Rocks! 
 

As part of an investigation into rock type, Class 8 visited Corley Cemetery. 
Students were able to identify Igneous and Metamorphic rocks and began 
to analyse the impact of weathering and erosion on different types of rock. 
Students were engaged, inquisitive and respectful throughout the visit. 
Well done, Class 8! 

Ice Experiments 

Key Stage 3 Scientists have been making the most of the snowy, icy conditions.  They have been  

investigating states of matter; observing snow melting into water, then evaporating into water vapour 

and recording the temperature.  Photographed are Class 5 demonstrating their effective participator 

skills. 
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Headteacher Welcome 
 

This half term, we have had the pleasure of welcoming back to Corley Centre, Derby-
shire Poet Laureate Matt Black, who returned to officially open our new library. The 
library is now a fantastic learning resource for our students to use and I would like to 
extend my thanks to all who donated books and to the staff and students who worked 
tremendously hard to pull it all together.  

Library Opening 
On Wednesday 23rd January, Matt Black, our visiting poet, came to  
officially open our new library. This was well-attended by Student  
Council representatives, our Year 11 students and invited guests. Matt was pre-
ǎŜƴǘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ŎƻǇȅ ƻŦ ϥhǳǊ /ƻǾϥΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƘŜ ǿǊƻǘŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǿƛƴƴƛƴƎ /ƻǾŜƴǘǊȅ Ψ/ƛǘȅ 
ƻŦ /ǳƭǘǳǊŜΩ ōƛŘΣ ƛƭƭǳǎǘǊŀǘŜŘ ōȅ aǊ ²ƘƛǘŜΦ ! ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ŎƻǇȅ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ǇǊƛŘŜ ƻŦ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƛƴ 
our new Library. Students and staff are incredibly excited about this new space 
with Accelerated Reader and other lessons already taking place in there. Over 
the next few weeks and months, we hope to develop this space into a place 
where lessons can take place, new books can be discovered (and ordered based 
on student preferences) and students can take inspiration. Thank you so much 
for the hard working staff and students who have given up their own time to 
make this possible.  
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wondering about. Books can comfort us because they make us feel like they are wise friends giving you life 

�o���•�•�}�v�•�X�_ A Year 11 Corley Centre student 

Art Competition 
Two Year 11 students, Lily Marsh and Matilda Walker, 
have had their GCSE artwork entered into The Hoffman 
Foundation for Autism Competition in London. The  
competition is aimed at promoting the work of young 
ŀǊǘƛǎǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀǳǘƛǎƳ ŦǊƻƳ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ǘƘŜ ¦YΦ !ǊǘƛǎǘǎΩ ƛƳŀƎŜǎ 
are displayed in a number of galleries in London, which 
are open to the public. The winner of the competition 
ǿƛƭƭ ǿƛƴ ϻрлл ƛŦ ǎŜƭŜŎǘŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ƧǳŘƎƛƴƎ ǇŀƴŜƭΦ [ƛƭȅΩǎ ŀƴŘ 
aŀǘƛƭŘŀΩǎ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ ǿƻǊƪǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǎŜŜƴ ƘŜǊŜΦ  [ƛƭȅ Ƙŀǎ  
received an offer from a member of the public to buy her 
piece! We are very proud of Lily and Matilda for their  
commitment to their artwork and for the way in which 
they have both developed their artistic flair over the 
course of KS4.  

aǊ ²ƘƛǘŜΩǎ ƛƭƭǳǎǘǊŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ  
wƻŀƭŘ 5ŀƘƭΨǎ άaŀǘƛƭŘŀέ 
outside the new Library. 


